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Comments: I am extremely concerned about the proposed development of  Holland Lake. I fear the development

will negatively impact wildlife and disrupt the tranquility of the area. I think about the nesting Loons who call

Holland Lake home and need a quiet environment to thrive. There are birds, bears, elk and a plethora of other

species that also live in the area, and depend on it to survive, especially with it being a gateway to the Bob

Marshall wilderness area. 

 

Furthermore, the number  of wild spaces like this are far and few between, especially in the U.S. Many families

come year after year  to enjoy the tranquility and natural scenery Holland Lake provides and it is imperative for us

to be good stewards of the land, protecting  these few remaining wild spaces for future generations. I strongly

urge you to consider the long term implications of this development and stop this project from moving forward.


